~Sp1’l’ngw00d‘Retirement Campus MEMO

To:  Springwood and Nightingale Suites Residents
From: Chris Jaramillo, Culinary Director <
Date: April 28, 2022 =

Re:  Room Tray pricing

The room tray delivery price will increase to $5.00 per tray, so we can continue to offer this
service to residents. This price increase is due to increased costs of disposable trays,
plasticware, dry goods and staffing. Residents will continue to be allocated six room trays at

no charge per month. The $5.00 room tray delivery charge will start May 1, 2022 and will be

billed on the June 2022 rent statements.



